
 

 

Newsletter Friday 19th April 

PAN Arts Festival 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

We are pleased to share with you a selection of professional photos that were taken at the PAN Arts 

Festival we took part in before half term. The theme was Around The World in 80 Days. A group of Y6 

pupils, performed brilliantly alongside schools from across Warrington.  

Term Ahead 

We are pleased to welcome you all back following the end of term break. The children have settled back 

into school and have made a great start to the Summer Term. We have lots of exciting events planned 

this term. Please find attached with this week's newsletter a copy of the Term Ahead detailing the dates 

and times of upcoming events. A copy is also available on the school website.  

Preschool 50th Celebrations 

Oughtrington Pre-school is turning 50! They would love to share this celebration with the whole 

community and they are hoping to see new and old faces as they celebrate the occasion by holding a 

‘garden party’ on Saturday 20th July 12-30 – 4pm at the Community Centre. The event will be a 

traditional type summer fete, refreshments will be available and all the usual activities such as face 

painting, tombola’s, a story and marshmallows by the fire pit, children’s yoga sessions, a fire engine and 

tractor visit, plus much more to enjoy!  
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